
Financial Planning Workshop for Employees Transitioning to a Biweekly Payroll

PaydayChange <Paydaychange@ou.edu>
Wed 11/15/2023 8:00 AM

Bcc:Nine Month Faculty <NineMonthFaculty@ou.edu>;Monthly Paid Employees NOR <MonthlyPaidEmployeesNOR@ou.edu>

Financial Planning Workshop for Employees Transitioning to a Biweekly Payroll
Norman campus will be transitioning all employees who are currently paid on a monthly pay schedule to a biweekly schedule over
the next year (learn more here). To assist in preparation of this move, the university has  worked with My
Secure Advantage (MSA) to develop and offer a financial planning workshop. This workshop will provide a
deep dive into reviewing your personal monthly expenses and ways to reallocate the timing of those
expenses to better align with a biweekly pay frequency. Click the link below to register for a live workshop!
A recorded version of the workshop will be made available after November 28th.
Financial Planning Workshop for Employees Transitioning to a Biweekly Payroll (Norman & OU-
Tulsa/Norman)

Nov. 28 at 10 a.m.
Jan. 17 at 9 a.m.
 

Get Wellness points for attending the workshop! Intellectual Wellness: Workshops (150 pts.)
 
 

https://www.ou.edu/payroll/monthly-to-biweekly-pay-transition
https://mysecureadvantage.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_Uh6bQy4FQEeyIIA4eFykEw#/registration
https://mysecureadvantage.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_ysWCYtRdTj6jNP14648z5A#/registration

